
 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY SABBATH to you all. 
 
SABBATH SERVICES: For both services tomorrow we have invited Pastor Michael Tuazon to come and 
speak. He will be our evangelist for our meetings Feb. 8-23, starting two weeks from tonight! He is just a terrific 
human being, has a magnificent heart for God, is the director of a soul-winning school with 70 young people, 
and speaks all over the world. We believe you will be blessed and inspired tomorrow, AND for our meetings! 
 
After Church: CONNECTING Potluck, and Worship Committee. 
 
Vietnamese Fellowship: 4 pm Youth Chapel. 
 
Library: "If it is not raining I am going to display those extra books on a table outside, so church members can 
pick what they like. I am asking for donation for the library for the book (books) they pick." Julia Gibbs  
 
Pathfinders: It's that time again to show others how much you appreciate them by giving them flowers or a 
Candy Gram!!! The Pathfinder Annual Flower drive begins tomorrow. Support your Pathfinders by ordering 
flowers for that special person in your life or use this opportunity for a random act of kindness!!! A table will be 
set up across from Elevenses after church!!! Just fill out a card and submit your donation in an offering 
envelope marked to Pathfinders.  
 
Adventurer Club: 
1. We still have 2013 Adventurer Calendar for sale. Proceed goes to the Club. 
2. Pennies: Another Fund Raising idea. We are collecting Pennies. Our goal is to collect one mile long of 
pennies. Any loose change is accepted. There will be a container in the church lobby. 
 
More later. God bless you all! 
Pastor Dan 
 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com 
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